Ocean Network Express (Latin America)
Alameda Santos, 960, 7° andar
CEP 01418-002 — Séo Paulo — SP — Brasil

www.one-line.com
OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS

Sao Paulo, June 18, 2021

RE: SX1 SERVICE — LAST CALL IN COEGA, AFRICA DO SUL

Dear Valued ONE Customer,

We would like to inform you the SX1 Service will temporarily suspend the COEGA CALL until

further notice.

The last SX1 vessel scheduled to call the mentioned port will be SEASPAN OSPREY VOY.

LAST CALL IN COEGA, AFRICA DO SUL

2120E.

Service Vessel Eta Santos

SX1 SEASPAN OSPREY V. 2120E 21-Jun

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Sales Representative.

As always, we appreciate your business.

Sincerously,

OCEAN NETWORK EXPRESS (LATIN AMERICA) AGENCIA MARITIMA LTDA.



